
 
 

Dear Parents 
 

Year 6 Leaver’s Presentation 

Last night we celebrated the amazing successes of our Year 6 pupils who will be transferring to their 

respective secondary schools in September. We are immensely proud of our Year 6 children’s SATs results 

and we wish them every success for the future. It is with great pride that we have watched these children 

grow, mature and now be ready to move on to their new schools. We will watch their future progress keenly 

as we are sure they have so much to offer, carrying with them the keen ‘Westfield Spirit’ and 

determination. 
 

School Information 
 

Our Stars 

A huge ‘congratulations’ to our special stars this week.  To achieve this award children have tried very 

hard to excel in an area of their learning or behaviour.  Our stars this week are: 
 

Reception All of our Reception children for being superstars in their first year of school 

Year 1 Charlotte    All of Y1CB and Y1H for an amazing and successful Year 1 

Year 2 Meredith Rosie  All of 2P for an amazing year 

Year 3 Kali-Mae Harry  All of Y3T for an amazing year 

Year 4 Delilah  Curtley Taylor 

Year 5 Nihaal  Theo  George All of 5PC for an amazing two years 

Year 6  All of our Year 6 children for an amazing and successful year – well done! 
 

Attendance 

Congratulations to the following classes who were winners for the week commencing 8th July.   
 

Gold Trophy Mrs Smith’s Class (100%) 

Silver Trophy  Miss Murray’s Class (98.33%) 
 

Attendance Ted Miss Hibbins’ Class (100%) 

 Mrs Chatham’s Class (99.67%) 
 

Photographic Competition 

Well done and congratulations to the winners of our photographic competition as parts of Arts Week: 
 

 KS2 – Emily Greenfield (5SC) 

 KS1 – Rebecca Aurikko (2C) 

 EYFS – Imogen Simm (RW) 
 

Amazing Achievements  

Well done to the following: 
 

 Leon Hodson has achieved Black Belt in Kickboxing 
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Reminder – School Lunches 

Tuesday 27th August is the deadline for ordering meals for the first week of term.  Reception  

parents, please remember not to order a lunch for Wednesday 4th & Thursday 5th September.  All 

orders, including free school meals, must be placed before the deadline - the kitchen will not be able to 

accommodate for any unordered meals.  A pasta pot meal will be ordered for all children in Reception, 

Year 1 and Year 2 if no order has been placed. 

  

When you next log in to your account, you will be asked to change your child’s class to the one they will 

move up to in September.  All other account details will remain the same.  If you have a child starting in 

Nursery or Reception in September, you can add them to your existing account.   
 

PEGI Rating video by Billinghay Primary School 

As part of our Safer Internet Day competition, we asked for positive influencers who wanted to make a 

difference to online habits. Billinghay Primary wanted parents to know the importance of age ratings on 

games and online content so they would be safer from being exposed to harmful content. They have 

created the following video around PEGI ratings and suggestions of some age appropriate games, please 

share with your parents alongside the attached factsheet. Please click here. 
 

Friends of Westfield – Follow us on Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/FriendsWestfieldBourne 

Thank you everyone for all your wonderful support over this very busy school year. We are extremely 

pleased with all the funds we have been able to raise with your help, and the many purchases we’ve been 

able to support. Our last end of year purchase is for 300 new individual whiteboards, rubbers & pens that 

the children all use for their ‘in class’ work. We are also going to contribute to the audio/visual main hall 

upgrade when that is confirmed. We have lots of lovely ideas on our list for our next planning session, but 

are always happy to receive suggestions and requests for funding direct as well as via the school. 
 

Summer holiday uniform sales will be open on Monday 12th August 2pm-5pm & Tuesday 13th August 

9am-12noon – in the music room through the green gates where you go for the Swap Shack and KS2 areas. 

The Swap Shack will also be open.  For a reminder follow the event pages –  

* Monday – https://www.facebook.com/events/3607460546185848   

* Tuesday - https://www.facebook.com/events/2219252161801076 
 

Get involved – It may be July, but the FOW team are already discussing next year’s plans including ideas 

for Christmas and other events. Our AGM and 2024/5 planning meeting will be held on Monday 16th  

September from 6pm at school. All welcome - we need lots of different skills including organising, sourcing 

prizes, shopping for supplies/gifts, publicity, making things – games/crafts etc. Please have a think over 

the Summer how you might be able to contribute to all the great fundraising that we do. We really want 

to get some more people involved in the organisation and behind the scenes work. 

   

Bourne Westfield School Lottery 

Congratulations to Mrs Pizzey who was the winner of the school lottery last week. The winnings increase 

as more people join - if you want to join for just £1 per ticket per week and have a chance of winning the 

weekly draw, then please go to www.yourschoollottery.co.uk, search for Bourne Westfield and follow the 

on screen instructions.   
 

End of the School Year 

I want to thank you all for your support this year.  Also thank you to your fabulous children for their hard 

work.  I am sure you’ll join me in thanking the whole of our dedicated staff team.  Our school is such a big 

team but every single person plays an important part in ensuring that our school is a warm and welcoming  
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place where children learn and thrive.  The school closes today for the summer holidays.  We would like 

to take this opportunity to wish you all a very safe and enjoyable summer and let’s hope that the better 

weather we’ve seen in the last couple of days continues throughout the holidays!  We look forward to 

welcoming all pupils back on Wednesday 4th September. 
 

 

Miss K Atkinson 

Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

EDAN Lincs Domestic Abuse Service   01522 510041  https://edanlincs.org.uk/ 

Providing support and assistance to men, women and children suffering, or fleeing from domestic abuse in 

Lincolnshire 

  

Healthy Minds Lincolnshire      https://www.lpft.nhs.uk/young-people/lincolnshire/young-people/i-need-

more-help/healthy-minds-lincolnshire# 

Providing support and treatment for children, young people and their families, who are experiencing 

emotional wellbeing difficulties. 

 

Place2be  https://www.place2be.org.uk/ 

Place2Be is a children’s mental health charity working with pupils, families and staff in UK schools.  

 

MIND     https://www.mind.org.uk/    0300 123 3393 

Providing support for people living with a mental health problem or supporting someone with a mental 

health problem. 
 

Family lives    https://www.familylives.org.uk/    0808 800 2222        

Providing early intervention and crisis support to families. 
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